
EXPEDITED ATTENTION REQUEST 
 

Puloli, Inc., respectfully requests expedited attention of the instant Application for 
Special Temporary Authority (“STA”). As discussed in the application, Puloli is in the 
process of obtaining equipment certification, but must first test the equipment under 
real-life conditions in order to determine the requisite power levels. 
 

Puloli will be operating on the spectrum assigned to Station WPRR302 as the 
result of a spectrum manager lease agreement with BPC Spectrum, Inc., which was 
approved by the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) on February 5, 2019 
(Lease Id. L000033284). 
 

 Puloli’s operations under its spectrum manager lease with BPC Spectrum will be 
used in connection with Station WPRR302’s substantial service and renewal showings 
to the FCC, which must be submitted by June 13, 2019.  Puloli is working to complete 
the equipment certification process necessary to those operations, and requires the 
instant STA to field test its equipment as the equipment certification process is being 
completed. 

 
Expedited attention and approval of the instant request will permit Puloli to (i) 

conduct equipment tests, (ii) complete the certification process, and (iii) commence 
service prior to June 13, 2019. Therefore, the public interest is served by the requested 
expedited attention to this application. 


